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MEMORANDUM 
HR#50-20 

 

October 13, 2020 

 

TO:  Department Directors 

  Agency Personnel Liaisons 

 

FROM: Peter Long, Administrator Peter Long 
  Division of Human Resource Management 

 

SUBJECT: 2020 State of Nevada Salary and Benefits Survey 

 

 

The 2020 State of Nevada Salary and Benefits Survey conducted by the Division of Human 

Resource Management is attached for your review, and can also be found online at 
http://hr.nv.gov/uploadedFiles/hrnvgov/Content/Resources/Publications/2020%20SALARY%20SURVE

Y%20Final(1).pdf.   The survey compares data compiled on State of Nevada classified benchmark 

positions with Nevada public and private employers and nine western states.  Additionally, the 

survey includes a comparison of benefits information from western states and Nevada public sector 

employers. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Beverly Ghan, Deputy Administrator, Compensation, 

Classification and Recruitment, at (775) 684-0103 or bghan@admin.nv.gov, or Rachel Baker, 

Compensation Analyst, at (775) 684-0144 or rbaker@admin.nv.gov. 

 

 

Thank you. 
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